
 

REVISED NOTICE 
 

In view of the new surge in Covid 19 pandemic, the office staff of 
Scottish Church College are working on rotation. Students and 
visitors are advised to come to college for any urgent academic work 

on Fridays only except public holidays between 11 am to 2 pm.  
 
Supratim Das 
Teacher-in-Charge 
May 4, 2021 


